
SPECIAL NOTICE 
END OF FIRST SEMESTER EXAMINATION 

2021/2022 ACADEMIC YEAR 

 

Due to a special holiday granted by the  

University of Peradeniya  

all the examinations scheduled be held on 

23.12.2022  

have been rescheduled as follows. 

 

Re scheduled Examination Date 

27.12.2022(Tuesday) 

 
Please note that the Venue and 

the Time of the examinations will 
remain unchanged. 

 

Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Arts  

20.12.2022 


